
week in review - headlines

"behold, I come; in the scroll of the book it is 
written of me." psa 40:7

Scientists Create Synthetic Human Embryos
In a groundbreaking advance, scientists created 
synthetic human embryos by using stem cells and without 
the need for eggs or sperm. The model embryos don’t 
have a beating heart or the beginnings of a brain, but 
researchers say the cells could develop to form the 
placenta, yolk sac, and even the embryo itself.

As Russia Prepares To Use Tactical Nukes, Millions Of 
You Don’t Even Realize You Are Going To Die In A Third 
World War
Russia is deploying tactical nuclear weapons to 
Belarus, and there is lots of talk in the Russian media 
about using such weapons to bring a quick end to the 
war in Ukraine. The theory is that once the Russians 
show that they are willing to use tactical nukes, the 
U.S. and the other western powers will back off. But 
that won’t be what happens. ‘In the event of a Third 
World War, there will be no winners, including 
America.’

IRONY: Maryland Governor Claims That Keeping Sexually 
Explicit Books From Children is ‘Castrating’ Them
Maryland’s Democrat governor has claimed that keeping 
sexually explicit books out of schools and children’s 
sections of libraries is “castrating” them.

Transgenderism: The New Religion – Believe it or Else!
Transgenderism is a make-believe religion that when 



taken seriously endangers the lives of all people, but 
especially children. Those who share the gospel with 
others according to the instructions given by Christ, 
known as the “Great Commission” (Mt 28:18-20) are 
committed to spreading the good news, but never by 
force or coercion.

By 2030 you will not eat meat and you will be allowed 
only three items of new clothing a year, report says 
A report published in 2019 and re-emphasised in 2023 
recommends that by 2030 we will not be permitted to eat 
meat or dairy products, we will be limited to three 
items of new clothing per year and one aeroplane flight 
every three years.  It will start in countries that 
“consume the most.”

Twitch resurrects AI Jesus
“The Ask Jesus livestream is an experimental channel 
allowing viewers to ask questions to an AI trained 
after Jesus and the teachings of the bible. Whether 
you’re seeking spiritual guidance, looking for a 
friend, or simply want someone to talk to, you can join 
on the journey through life and discover the power of 
faith, hope, and love.” AI Jesus explained the Sermon 
on the Mount, comparing it to a Taco Bell menu.

“Children should have sex partners” – The UN agenda to 
normalize pedophilia
The United Nations has issued the document 
“International Technical Guidance on Sexual Education”.
1 It is the official guideline for elementary schools 
around the world. The goal of this document is 
described on page 16.



Don’t believe in the globalist depopulation agenda? 
Then have the courage to read this article!
I have over 50 quotes from globalist leaders, both past 
and present, that clearly state their disdain for the 
average person and their desire to exterminate as many 
as possible. If you would like more exposure to this 
ideology, you may simple use the search on engine on 
this site and research depopulation.

The UN’s New Fact-Checking System Called “iVerify” Will 
Be Used To Crack Down On “Misinformation” All Over The 
World
Our world is becoming a creepier place with each 
passing day.  Most of us just want to live our lives in 
peace without excessive governmental interference, but 
unfortunately the control freaks that are running 
things just can’t help themselves.  Ultimately, they 
aren’t going to be happy until they are able to watch, 
track, monitor and control virtually everything that we 
write, say and do…And a new tool that was just 
introduced by the UN will make it much easier for them 
to control what we write on the Internet…

Former CDC scientist says mRNA vaccines are gene 
therapy and are not new – “It shouldn’t be in the body 
of humans at all”
A scientist who worked for the CDC in Atlanta outlines 
how the covid pandemic happened: a virus with a scary 
name, fraudulently used PCR tests, false predictive 
modelling, corrupted research and lying scientists.

French man accused of drugging wife, inviting 83 men to 
rape her, filming sex assaults, saving videos in a file 
labeled 'ABUSES'



A French man is accused of drugging his wife and having 
at least 83 men rape her over the course of 10 years.

First trans state lawmaker in US arrested on charges of 
distributing 'child sexual abuse images'
Former New Hampshire state Rep. Stacie Marie Laughton 
(D) was the nation's first-ever transgender person 
elected to a state legislature.  On Thursday, Laughton 
— a biological man — was arrested on child porn 
charges.

Bombshell report finds Pentagon’s new surveillance 
tools can ‘pinpoint’ private citizens
In a shocking report published by The Intercept on June 
17, details have emerged of a U.S. national security 
surveillance strategy to covertly track, locate and 
identify anyone expressing dissent or even 
dissatisfaction with the actions of the U.S. military 
and its leadership.

Nation’s Biggest Pediatrics Hospital Pushes Leftism, 
Discredited COVID Theories On Texas Doctors, 
Investigation Reveals
The largest pediatrics hospital in the country 
indoctrinates the young doctors who train at the Texas 
facility into a militant form of far-Left activism 
through weekly training videos, then accuses those who 
object of “micro-aggressions,” a Daily Wire 
investigation revealed.

Midwest teachers trade tips on ‘subversively and 
quietly’ transitioning kids without telling parents
Dozens of Midwestern teachers met online this week and 
traded tips on helping trans students change gender at 



school without their parents’ knowledge, while 
criticizing a raft of new Republican laws on sex and 
identity.
-------
and i could do so much more.  the end times are here 
and our Lord is coming!


